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Attention Board Secretary

Dear Mr. Secretary,

In reading the comments on the request of Hydro One for the year 2010 and 201 I I feel

it it A ourages request in relation to the small increases ttrai t get on my Old Age pension and Canada
Pension which is geared to the cost of living for the year. In the light of this , I sriggest that it should not be
more that 3 per cent and not in the area of lv/o as requested by Hidro one.

Yours trulv- ..t
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Everett Brown.


